Freedom of Information Act 2000 
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.
You asked for:
 

1. How many people have approached the local authority stating that they are threatened with homelessness since 1 April 2018?

2. How many people have been owed the prevention duty since 1 April 2018?

3. How many people have the local authority prevented the person being homeless?

4. How many people have approached the local authority stating that they are homeless since 1 April 2018?

5. How many people have been owed the relief duty since 1 April 2018?

6. How many people have the local authority relieved of being homeless?

7. How much money has been allocated to the local authority for financial year 2018/19 to enable the local authority to comply with their new homeless reduction act duties?

This request should cover data from April 1 2018 to February 15 2019 and broken down to monthly figures if possible.

Answer: Please see the attached excel spreadsheet.
With regards to comparisons drawn between 2 & 3, and between 5 & 6, it is important to note that many (approx. 900) cases where duty is owed remain ongoing cases.  As such, success with regards to prevention and relief needs to take account of this, looking at concluded cases rather than cases as a whole.  Without this qualifier, conclusions drawn are likely to be an inaccurate picture of a local authority’s prevention and relief activity.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

